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Out and About
Events Coming Up

This weekend, the Port of
Rochester and Ontario Beach
Park host Smoke, Flames, and
Courage. Events take place all
day Saturday and Sunday.

Wednesday, August 31st is
the final Concert by the Shore
at Ontario Beach Park. “The
Invictas” take the stage at
7:00 to wrap up the season.

Crossroads Coffee House will
hold a ribbon cutting
ceremony  on Friday
September 2nd at 10:00 a.m.
at 752 S. Clinton Avenue.

The 2011 Labor Day Parade
takes place on Monday,
September 5th from 10:30
a.m. until 12:30 p.m. Visit
rochesterlabor.org for more
information.

Friday, September 9th,
Mildred Johnson Estates II,
89 Maria St., will hold a
ribbon cutting ceremony,
beginning at 10:00 a.m.

Look for a list of September
11th remembrance events on
my website in the coming
days, and in my next
Community Connection on
Friday, September 9th.
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The Next Steps to a Stronger Economy
To give you more of an opportunity to share your views with
me and gather your input, I have launched a new on-line
survey, “The Next Steps to a Stronger Economy”. You can
find the graphic on the left hand side of my website.

The survey is a very brief and quick process asking you to
rank 6 steps that you would like New York State to take to
help create new jobs.

I hope that you will take the time to share your views with
me on this important issue and I look forward to reading
your response.  As always, if you would like to discuss this
topic further, you may e-mail me at robach@nysenate.gov,
or give me a call in my office at 225-3650.

I would also like to wish everyone a Safe and Happy Labor
Day on September 4th, as there will be no Community
Connection next weekend.

The Swedge
Shops Opens
Recently, I had
the opportunity to
speak at, and
take part in, a
ceremony to open
The Swedge
Shop, located at
732 South Avenue
in the heart of the
South Wedge. It is great to see neighborhood organizations
doing all they can do to bring new development and busi-
ness to our area. For more information on the South Wedge,
and more photos from this event, follow me on Facebook.
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